
Brief submission 
Having thirty years experience in health it is vital that Medicare stays in the Public Domain. 
In private hands there are many operations and investigations done which are not in the best 
interests of the patient. In public hospitals if a surgeon says you need an operation you can be 
sure that the surgeon is acting in your best interest, not because he needs to boost his income. 
Private medicine is there to make money for their shareholders, and I have seen how it works 
in the USA and we don't want that system here. There are more divorces in the USA caused 
by a couples inability to pay for health care when one of them needs high cost care. 

Pat Kirkham 
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